[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents and Carers,
Monday 15th March 2021
As we now enter our second week of being fully open I would like to thank you all for your support of our preventative measures.
We have been able to re-open to all children safely and continue doing we what do best, teach!
Your hard work and support with home learning has made such a difference to the children and we have seen them return ready to learn and with really positive attitudes. Thank you.

Please can I remind you of the following key actions for drop off and collection times: 
· Arrive promptly for the time your youngest child is dropped off / collected. Please do not congregate. This helps ease congestion and keep the pathway as clear as possible.
· All adults to wear a face covering.
· Where possible, only 1 parent / carer to drop off / collect.
· Maintain 2m social distance from any-one outside of your household, we know the virus is easily transmitted from person to person.
· Keep the yellow zig-zag lines outside the school gate clear – do not stop and drop children off here.
· Drive and park considerately. Please do not park across the resident’s driveways.
· If there is a queue – please walk on the opposite side pavement, cross safely and then join the end of the queue, maintaining a social distance from the person in front.

We would also like to request a couple of voluntary additions to the above measures:
1. One way system at drop off and collection times. 
Please enter Warren Drive from the Forest Road end. Park on the side opposite to school.
This will operate from 8:20am until 9:10am and then from 2:50pm until 3:40pm.

2. Please avoid parking opposite the yellow zig-zag lines. This will provide a safe area opposite the school entrance gates for parents and children to cross.

3. Drive slowly (maximum of 20mph).

We hope you will agree that the above measures, if followed by all, will make the drop off and collection arrangements even safer. Your co-operation with these is greatly appreciated. Please can the additional measures (numbers 1 to 3 above) be actioned with immediate effect.

Many Thanks,
Mrs Docherty
Headteacher

